
What next? 

If  you would like more information, please contact your Navigator 

or Practitioner or the Community Development Coordinator for 

Schools on:  

E: sally.townsend@alzheimers.org.uk  

M: 07590 884435 

Our Community Development Coordinator for Schools is looking for people living 

with dementia to work alongside as co–educators in Bristol schools.  

As well as being a positive opportunity for participants, it will give pupils  

invaluable first-hand experience which will help them to better understand  

dementia, whilst developing skills and positive attitudes towards the condition. 

Other participants have responded in the following ways about their work with 

schools; 

• Are you living with dementia? 

• Do you enjoy spending time with children and young people 

and have some experience of  this? 

• Are you confident and able to communicate with small and 

large groups of  children and young people of  different ages? 

• Are you comfortable talking about your dementia diagnosis in 

an honest, yet positive way? 

 

“Being invited into schools has   

given my purpose back to me. I no 

longer get paid in money, I get paid 

in smiles and the feeling of         

belonging once more, keeping my 

candle burning a little brighter for a 

little longer!” 

“It’s just wonderful! I feel accepted 

and valued again.” 


